
Welcome to the 2022-2023 School Year 
 
 
 

 

Greetings Leasure Families! 

Please join us for our Meet the Teacher Event on 

Thursday, September 1st from 4:00 - 5:00 PM at 

Leasure Elementary School.  There will be an 

opportunity to meet your child’s teacher, drop off 

labeled school supplies and receive important 

information for the new school year.  We will also 

distribute free book bags and other surprises, on a 

first come, first served basis. We look forward to 

seeing our Leasure Bears!  

 

 
 


